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Good Manners in Public Places 

 

     It is important to have good manners, especially in public places. 

 

     First, we should have good manners in the restaurant.  We should 

eat quietly.  We shouldn’t shout loudly to the waiter because it is rude.  

In order to be polite, we should speak softly.  We shouldn’t run around 

because it is dangerous. 

 

    When we are in the library, we shouldn’t behave badly either.  We 

should talk quietly. We shouldn’t play, chase or throw books at others.  

We shouldn’t skip the queue when we are borrowing books.  We should 

wait patiently. 

 

      To sum up, we should behave well at all times, otherwise people 

will think you are rude. 

 


